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NEWSLETTER Week 32 
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NEXT WEEK’S MAIN EVENTS 
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE MAY HAVE TO CHANGE TIMES OR DATES FOR UNFORESEEN 

CIRCUMSTANCES 
Please refer to letters sent home and school website calendar for details of events 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 June 
Training Day 

School closed 
except for PVs 
in @ 11:30am 

5 June 
Y5 Cycle Skills 

Group 1 

6 June 
Y5 Cycle Skills 

Group 1 

7 June 
Y5 Cycle Skills 

Group 2 

8 June 
Y5 Cycle Skills 

Group 2 
Peak Venture (PV) 

returns approx. 
3:15pm 

 

Foundation Stage – we 
have had a super exciting 
week in Foundation Stage. 
We have written invitations, 
made crowns and biscuits 

and enjoyed our Prince and 
Princess Royal Ball. 

Year 1 – learning how to 
administer first aid, 

researching the countries of 
the British Isles to make a 

class fact file. Non-fiction texts. 

Year 2 – we’ve made our 
own healthy, nutritional 
lunches, thought about 

the importance of staying 
clean and have done lots 
of PE to help us keep fit. 

Year 3 – learned about 
prefixes / conjunctions. 
Completed our topic. 

Carlton enjoyed using the 
climbing apparatus as a 
reward for passing their 

class target. Gowdall 
performed a spectacular 
Robot themed assembly. 

Year 5 – presenting our 
fabulous rainforest 
inspired homework 

projects. Learning how to 
persuade others in our 

writing. More bread 
making and a Science 

Treasure Hunt. 

Year 4 – grid references, compass 
points, longitude and latitude. We have 

been professional geographers this 
week! 

Year 6 – We have read through our 
play and started giving out parts. We 

have been planning a short story 
including similes and other advanced 

writing skills.  

Phew! What a busy 
‘Racing for Life, 

Running for Retcam, 
Rocking with Robots, 
Staying Safe, Honing 

our Health and Baking 
Brazilian Bread’ kind of 

school! 

Have a great half 
term! Thank you 

for all your 
continued support. 

See you all on 
Tuesday 5th June. 

(Except Y6 PVs!) 
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OUTSTANDING  

BEHAVIOUR  

AWARDS 

Drewton – Ava Watt 
Sugarloaf – Harriette Derwin 
Sandholme – Lewis Cooper 

Barmby – Charlie Elliott 
Carlton – Jude Hudson 

Gowdall – The whole class 
Drax – Charlie Meens 

Smeaton – Mikey Walker 
Hensall – Bethany Barrett 

Upton – Lucy Dwyer 
Cudworth – Luis Rodriguez 

Hemsworth – Oliver Marcinkowski 
 

GDPR 

(General Data Protection Regulation) 
 

Changes to data protection law 

 
You may be aware that from today, the rules around data 

protection are changing. The 'General Data Protection 
Regulation' (GDPR) will change how we can use your 

personal data and keep it safe, and will also strengthen your 
rights over your own data. 

The point of this is to make sure sensitive or private 
information about yourselves and your children stays safe. 

Whilst it is similar to the current Data Protection Act in many 
ways, there are a few differences, so we need to make a few 

changes at the school in order to ensure we remain 
compliant. 

One of these changes is that we have updated our privacy 
notice. You will soon find it on the website and we have 

already emailed it out to you earlier this week. 

Please continue to use the app or drop in to the Welcome 
Desk to keep us updated of any change of personal details or 

contact information that you feel has relevance to us. 

If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, 
or how our school is preparing, you can contact Mrs Lesley 

Ringrose, School Business Manager at school. 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Drewton 99.5% 

Well done – 5 Smilers 
 

Whole school attendance 
96% 

 

100% Punctuality 
Burleigh 

Dairycoates 
Stoneferry 
Sugarloaf 
Gowdall 

Hemsworth 
Cudworth 

Well Done - 5 Smilers 
 

  

CONTACT US 
Tel: 01482 308380 

Email: welcomedesk@acreheads.eriding.net 
Email: acreheads@eastriding.gov.uk 

Please note – the Welcome Desk and phone 
line is operational only between the hours of 

7:45am and 4:15pm  
For all out of hours, Tea time Club &  

absence reporting by text: 07927 652299 
 

 

Social Media 
We do NOT have a Facebook 
account by parental request.  
Any account, group or page 
opened in the name of the 
school is NOT official and 

posts may well contain 
inaccurate or subjective 

information. 
 

Website: 
http://anlabyacreheads.org.uk 

If there are any photos or 
videos on the website that you 
object to, please send a note 

to Mrs R. 
 

 

Contact us today and make  
your dream holiday a reality 

 

274 Hull Road, Anlaby Common, Hull, HU4 7RR 
Telephone: (01482) 581777 

Opening times:   Monday – Friday:  9.00 – 17.00 / 
Saturday 09.00 – 16.00 

Out of hours appointments also available 
 

@Acreheads7ST 

Feel free to follow us! 

http://anlabyacreheads.org.uk/

